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Date: January 17, 2020  

 

Subject:       TWO MOTOR VEHICLES BURGLARIZED 

 
  
Miami Police is investigating a burglary to two motor vehicles that occurred on Friday, December 

27, 2019, in the area of S.W. 53rd Avenue and S.W. 7th Street. 

 

According to detectives, both victims parked their vehicles in front of their residence at 

approximately 8:00 p.m. on December 26, 2019. The victims returned to their vehicles the following 

morning at approximately 11:00 a.m., only to find that their vehicles had been burglarized. 

 

Detectives reviewed video surveillance footage of the incident, which captured the offender 

removing miscellaneous items from inside of the vehicles and placing them into his book bag before 

fleeing the scene.   

 

Miami Police are currently searching for:  

 

Subject #1: White male, approximately 15-18 years of age, approximately 5’5”-5’8”, 150 – 190 lbs, 

short brown hair, wearing black framed glasses, a hooded sweater with shorts and a bookbag.  

 

Surveillance video link provided by WeTransfer:    

https://we.tl/t-95VE0tVHMi  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Anyone with information is urged to contact the Miami Police Department’s Burglary Unit at (305) 603-6030. 

Those with information that wish to remain anonymous can contact Miami-Dade Crime Stoppers at (305) 471- 

TIPS (8477), visit www.crimestoppersmiami.com and select “Give a Tip” or Send a text message to 274637. 

Enter CSMD followed by the tip information and press send. 

 
 

Ofc. Kiara Delva Sgt. Lee/Cmdr. Cruz   
 

                                                 191227-0096821 

January 17, 2020 

 

https://we.tl/t-95VE0tVHMi
http://www.crimestoppersmiami.com/

